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FC 12/3/21 
BT 12/3/21 

   Office of the Chief Financial Officer and Treasurer 

To: Members of the Board of Trustees 

Fr: Christopher A. Ruhl, Chief Financial Officer and Treasurer 
David C. Cooper, Chief Investment Officer, Purdue Research Foundation 

Date: November 19, 2021 

Re: Endorsement of changes to Endowment Investment Policy Statement/Asset Allocation 

At the December 3, 2021 meeting we will seek endorsement by the Board (via the Finance Committee) for changes to 
the Endowment asset allocation approved by the Purdue Research Foundation (PRF) Board on November 17, 2021.   

Background, Timeline and Primary Considerations 
The Office of Investments, in conjunction with Cambridge Associates, with oversight by the Investment Committee, 
performed an asset allocation study. This prudent practice is conducted every three to five years.  The study 
included modeling portfolios which considered the Endowment imperatives, various risk factors, the current macro 
environment, and liquidity needs.  See Figure 1 below.  The result of the study is a recommended asset allocation 
with relatively minor changes and directionally in-line with the changes made in 2016.  While all of the 
recommended changes to asset class targets are within the current approved asset allocation bands, some targets 
do modestly change.  The allocation bands were also adjusted based on the new recommended asset allocation. 
The analysis and outcomes of the study were shared in detail with the Investment Committee and the PRF Finance-
Audit Committee and received endorsement from both committees.  The full PRF Board approved these changes 
on November 17, 2021. 

Figure 1.   
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Proposed Changes 
The proposed changes and commentary are summarized in Figure 2. 
 
Figure 2. 
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